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Dear Friend, 

I want to begin by thanking you for all your past service. You have been with us whenever we’ve 
reached out, whether it was making signs, marching in parades, making donations, volunteering 
and attending our events. These are trying times and we really appreciate you standing behind us. 

We also want to thank Michael Smith for his service as Summit County Chairman. He moved from 
Summit County and submitted his resignation to the Board on November 12th. He has always 
given generously of his time and we wish him well. 

My name is Karen Ballash and as you may remember, I was elected vice-chair last March. I am 
now Chair of the Summit County Republican Party and will be looking forward to getting to know 
each of you. We will be hosting our Lincoln Day Luncheon on Lincoln’s 212th Birthday. That’s Feb 
12, 2022 at Ledges, 202 East Park Road, Coalville, from 12-2 p.m. You and your friends are all 
invited, so please save the date. 

I have a great team of Regional Chairs: Len Starbeck, Jimmy May, Jerry Heck and Dawn 
Langston. Together, we are responsible for organizing and running the Caucus, but we can’t do it 
alone. We are asking if you will do us one more service and host your precinct’s caucus? 
The date is March 8, 2022. We will provide training and any help you need. If you want to run for a 
precinct position, we’d welcome your participation, but we’re also grateful for your presence and 
your vote. Respond to vice-chair@summitcountyutgop.org 

We are trying to build the best County Central Committee in the State and have the goal of filling 
every precinct position, 314 in all. We want every voice in Summit County to be heard. This is the 
only way to effect change — one neighborhood at a time— right here in our own backyard. If you 
are worried about our nation, no one is coming to the rescue. Only you — you are the solution. 

If your ambitions go even higher, or you know someone who would be perfect for the job, Summit 
County will be looking to replace: two County Council Members, the County Auditor, County Clerk, 
County Sheriff and 2 positions each on Park City, South Summit and North Summit School 
Boards. 

If you want to make the Summit County GOP a driving force for change in our community, in our 
state and in our nation, then we have a common goal. Please join us. And please follow us on 
Facebook at Summit County Utah Republican Party. 

Sincerely, 

Karen Ballash 


